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stone—the manufacture of our 15,000,000th typewriter
—achieved after producing the first practical typewriter

in 1873. This anniversary gives us an opportunity to acknowledge
the part played by friends and associates in this achievement. We
are therefore sending you, as a representatiVe American leader,

IN SEPTEMBER 1954, we celebrated a production mile-

the enclosed new Remington 60 DeLuxe Electric Shaver with our
appreciation and best wishes.

ijlhou Ava 1/02.:
PRESIDENT CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

Remington Rand Inc.



DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
'BUREAU OF THE CENSUS

WASHINGTON 25 m REPLY REFER To:

September 9, 1954

Dr. C. H. Bastian, Chancellor
N. C. State College
Raleigh, North Carolina

Dear Sir:

We appreciate the recent efforts made by members of your
staff to help the Raleigh office of the Bureau of Census locate
used equipment for use in this office. Through the courtesy of
Mr. Gibson and Mr. Parrish we were furnished 2 3x6 ft. tables,
2 wooden arm chairs, and one bookcase. These items were secured
due to the remodeling of the old Library Building. I was informed
that they need not be returned but passed on to some other
institution which might utilize them.

We appreciate sincerely your cooperation with the Bureau
of Census and your efforts to save the taxpayers unnecessary
expense. If you later decide any manner in which you prefer that
this equipment should be disposed of, please notify this office
during November of this year.

ROBERT M. BEAMS
RMfizjs AGRICUDTUREL FIELD SUPERVISOR


